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Peck Flannery Gream Warren Architects, LLC
112 North Main St.

Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Phone: 270-765-2147

Fax: 270-765-2148




July 15, 2011

Nannette Johnston

Hardin County Board of Education

65 W.A. Jenkins Rd.

Elizabethtown, KY 42701


RE: July 2011








    Hardin County Schools








   (Report of Projects in Progress)

Dear Nannette:

Please consider the following as a report on projects which our firm is presently providing Architecture/Engineering services.  
1.
NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL - PHASE 5

Mark McNutt indicates all work will be completed except for old elevator demolition and landscaping items.  Demolition of the existing elevator will begin after the new elevator has passed inspection.  Completion of landscape work should be completed in September.  
2.
JOHN HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL - Baseball/Softball Restroom/Concession Facility

Completion of Owner/Architect punch list and submission of closeout documents are in progress.  

3.
LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL - Kitchen Freezer Replacement

Completion of Owner/Architect punch list and submission of closeout documents are in progress.  

4.
RENOVATIONS OF VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

           The building envelope should be dried in by the July Board meeting date.    

          The contractor is busy making repairs to the building.
5.
WEST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL – Freezer/Cooling Unit Replacement.

         Bids have been received and the board will have this approval request on 
                     the July consent agenda.
Please give me a call if you have questions regarding this report.

Sincerely,[image: image3.wmf] 

 
Larry Gream                                                                                                     C: 
  Gary Milby         
                                                                                                                                 David Wyatt
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